
Code  Enforcement  confirms
latest  sober  living  home
closures
In the city’s recent settlement agreement with Solid Landings,
the rehab home operator was to close 15 of 33 facilities
within 30 days of the settlement agreement date.

City Code Enforcement staff has verified that Solid Landings
has  closed  (left  the  location/lease)  and  or  sold  these
locations.

During the monitoring of these locations, code enforcement
staff  identified  four  new  operations  in  Solid  Landings
previously leased locations.

These operators were noticed and cited for running facilities
without City approvals.

They were required to terminate their operation within 30
days.

Three of the four facilities agreed to cease their operations
and paid the fines.

Only one of the four contested their fines and in a recent
citation appeal hearing, the City’s fine was upheld by a third
party hearing officer.

The operator was found liable for the violation.

Code Enforcement staff will be following up with all these
locations, which includes additional fines and possible civil
action if these locations are not in compliance
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